
I am strongly in favor of the Oregon senate passing this bill 
which would be an important step in doing away with the 
electoral college. I hope that the Rules Committee will send 
SB2927 to the Senate for a full vote on June 21st. 
 
Thank you, 
Hugh Moore 
5027 SW Hollyhock Cir 
Corvallis, OR 97333 
 


